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To Whom it May Concern,

I live on the segment of Hammersley Rd. East of Whitney Way.  I have reviewed the proposed changes for the
resurfacing project. 

I am concerned about the loss of on-street parking in a residential neighborhood.  I would advocate for narrow
traffic lanes, and slower speeds to maintain parking.

Ann Turner
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